Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
The Valerin Group, Inc.
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) announces a hearing to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Tuesday, October 14, 2014, 5:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m.
PLACE: Lakefront Park Marina, 1104 Lakeshore Boulevard, 2nd Floor, St. Cloud, FL 34769
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Financial Management No. 239683-1-52-01.
Project Description: US 192 (US 441/SR 500) Roadway Design Project.
The Florida Department of Transportation is hosting a public hearing to provide details regarding planned capacity improvements along US 192 (US 441/SR 500) in the City of St. Cloud. The project includes widening the roadway along US 192 (US 441/SR 500) from a four (4) lane to a six (6) lane roadway. The project extends from Eastern Avenue to Nova Road. It also involves adding five (5) foot sidewalks on the north and south sides of US 192 (US 441/SR 500), median modifications, associated drainage and stormwater improvements. The project is funded for construction in 2015.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: a flyer will be distributed at the meeting.
For more information, you may contact: Storm Kazmierczak, P.E., FDOT Project Manager at (386)943-5346 or via email: Storm.Kazmierczak@dot.state.fl.us.

